
Dear Chair Bynum and committee members,
As a citizen of Oregon, I have been proud to live in a sanctuary state.  But our laws need to be strengthened and make clear what a 
sanctuary state means in regards to laws.  I believe life is precious and to feel safe is am important part of living fully.   People in my 
community should feel safe going to the store, to church, and to school to pick up lunches for their children during this time of online 
school.  I have seen ICE outside the schools and it saddened me to the risk a parent would have to take to get food for their child.  
Please support HB 3265.


